
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

September 4, 2024 
 

TRAFFIC ALERT 

Road and lane closures around the Leonard L. Williams Justice 

Center postponed 

 
• Closures around the Custom House, set to begin on Sept. 12, 2024, have 

been postponed by the contractor 
 

• Please continue to check courts.delaware.gov/traffic for updates 
 
The scheduled start of traffic-related construction delays around the Leonard L. Williams Justice 

Center, set for Thursday, Sept. 12, 2024, has been postponed. The project remains on track, and 

other construction continues on the expansion and renovation of the Custom House, but a new 

date for the road closures was not immediately set. 

 

Once a new date and new details are available, they will be posted on the Delaware Judiciary 

website on the traffic page: courts.delaware.gov/traffic  
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